



الجمهورية الجزائرية الديمقراطية الشعبية

وزارة التربية الوطنية

مؤسسة التربية والتعليم الخاصة سليم

ETABLISSEMENT PRIVE D'EDUCATION ET D'ENSEIGNEMENT SALIM



www.ets-salim.com



021 87 10 51



021 87 16 89



Hai Galloul - bordj el-bahri alger

رخصة فتح رقم 1088 بتاريخ 30 جانفي 2011

خضيري - ابتدائي - متوسط - ثانوي

إعتماد رقم 67 بتاريخ 06 سبتمبر 2010

Full name: _____ Class: _____

The First Term Test of English

Class: TCST

PART ONE: READING

Read the text carefully then do the activities

Communication technology is invading our life more than ever before. Mobile phones are never farther than a reach of our hands away. Emails, social networks, the internet are more present than ever before. More than 60% of all internet users also communicate via social networks and over 85 % of all teenagers have accounts on social networks.

Psychologists have started to define terms like Facebook addiction in their reports. Social media sites can be so addicting that people, especially youngsters, do not want to spend time with anything else, they live their relationships in a virtual world.

People often choose to talk to each other via mobile phone, Skype or communicate via Facebook because they may be afraid of getting to know each other, face to face. However, by doing this, they are missing out on their partner's facial expressions or the gestures that the other makes. Emotions are reduced to *Likes* or *Dislikes*, smiley faces or other emoticons.

Facebook has defined privacy in a new way. Many things that should be private have become public. Social media has changed the world. Facebook, Twitter and others are omnipresent. They are the last things we worry about when we go to bed and the first things we check on when we get up.

A.COMPREHENSION. (7pts)

1. The text is about

- a) Social media .
- b) Twitter.
- c) The effect of internet on our life.

2. Say whether The following statements are true or false.

- a) Many people use social media

Page 1/2

حي قعلول سبرج البحري - الجزائر

Web site : www.ets-salim.com / Fax 023.94.83.37 : الفاكس : Tel : 0560.94.88.02/05.60.91.22.41/05.60.94.88.05 : ☎

b) Social media have decreased face to face communication.....

c) Teenagers don't like social media.

3. Answer the following questions according to the text.

a) How did communication technology invade our life?

b) What is the effect of social media on youngsters ?

c) Why do people prefer to communicate through mobiles , Skype or facebook?

4. What or who do the underlined words in the text refer to ?

a) Their (§ 2) :

b) they (§4) :

B.TEXT EXPLORATION.(8pts)

1. Match the words with their synonyms

Words	Synonyms
1. Advertisement.	a. Work .
2. job.	b. Give.
3. Offer.	c. Publicity.
4. Reply.	d. Answer.

2. Fill in the gaps with the appropriate articles: (a, an, the or Ø)

a) Isabella isSpanish.

b) I readamazing story .

c) I had lunch atChinese restaurantrestaurant serves good food

3. Join the pairs of sentences using the following conjunctions: (both...and , neither...nor , either... or)

a) Salim is not a teacher. b) Asma is not a teacher.

a) I will eat pizza b) I will eat burger . I like fast food

a) My friend will travel today . My friend will travel tomorrow . She has no choice.

a) I don't like lying b) I don't like cheating.

4- Reorder the following words to get a coherent sentences.

Usually / wakes/ she / up /early / very

5- Classify the words according to the number of their syllables.

Email - write - school - application

One syllable	Two syllables	Three or more

PART TWO: WRITTEN EXPRESSION (5pts)

Choose **ONE** of the two topics.

Topic 01: You have a key pal in England .Write an email to him or her in which you :

- Introduce yourself.
- Introduce your family
- Describe your regular activities

Topic 02: Internet has become an important element in our life.

Write a paragraph of 10 lines in which you state the positive aspects of internet .